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NOTICE 

 

Observance of Collaborative Activities for Gardening 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that Herbal Garden and green Campus 

maintenance Club of Domkal Girls' College will be observing collaborative activities for gardening 

with Bethuadahari College on 05/12/2024 from 11.00 am at College Premises. 

Two garden maintenance expert Mr. Subrata Roy and Mr. Bivash Baidya of Bethuadahari College 

will share their knowledge on garden maintenance. 

The objective of this initiative is to promote environmental awareness, teamwork, and community 

engagement among students and faculty members. 

 

All students and faculty members are encouraged to participate in this event and make it a 

success. 

 

For further details, please contact: Mr. Nabin Mandal, SACT and Mr. Abdulahi Baki,SACT 

Domkal Girls' College 

 

Hope the grand success of this programme. 

 

 

 

       Principal 

Domkal Girls’ College 
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